Central Chapter Updates
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are kicking off the year with some great CEs for our members! Our November CE will be virtual with an oncology focus. It will be a 2 hr CE that will not only satisfy the medication safety CE for pharmacists, but also the patient safety CE for technicians! Once all details are finalized, we will be reaching out to spread the word for this event beyond our Central chapter - we would love to give other chapters the opportunity to join in on this event as well. Our Central chapter has also made an exciting addition to our membership chair position as we now have a both a pharmacist AND a technician serving in this role. These co-chairs will work collaboratively to ensure proper representation of both parties. We are hopeful that this change will continue to foster membership growth/retention among pharmacists and technicians alike.

